MOTIO N

On Thursday, May 3, 2018 Council District 15 will be holding its annual ‘State of the
District’ event at Warehouse 59, San Pedro. This location has been chosen to highlight the
transformative developments taking place which are dramatically changing the overall landscape
and economy of San Pedro and the entire Fifteenth Council District.

Action is needed to arrange for the necessary permissions and processes to allow the use
of this property for this purpose.

| THEREFORE MOVE that the Harbor Department be requested to issue a right-of-entry
permit, or any other document, as appropriate, for the use of Warehouse 59, San Pedro on May
3, 2018 for the State of the 15th District event (2 hours in duration) with no more than 300
attendees, and with the understanding that all costs associated with this event will be reimbursed

to the Harbor Department.

| FURTHER MOVE that the Los Angeles Fire Department be requested to support this
event with their Public Assemblage Unit and that the Building and Safety Department be requested

to provide any additional support, as needed.
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